
 
 

 
 

Office of  Board of Discipline 
5th Floor, Centenary Building, University of Calcutta, Kolkata 

 

NOTICE 

Notice No. BD/03/R.A./B.Com./Pt-III Gen./2017 

 

It is hereby notified for information of the concerned candidates that due to 

unavoidable circumstances the meeting of the Sub-Committee for B.Com Part-III 

General Examination , 2017 scheduled to be held on Friday, the 27th October, 

2017 has been postponed. 

 

All the candidates asked to appear before the said committee on the aforesaid 

date are hereby requested to take note of the changed date for hearing to be 

notified shortly in the University website (caluniv.ac.in). 

 

Date : 25th October, 2017                         By  Order 
Senate House,  Kolkata-73               

 Sd/- 
                                                                                                                                        
Secretary, 

   Board of Discipline 


